
RE: South Pender Island  Trust Meeting September 5th, 2025 

 

Hello, 

To whom it may concern,  

 

This is a quick note to acknowledge my lack of support to bylaw 129. 

I do support our current Land Use Bylaw 114. 

I am disappointed that our current trustees have not been working more on preserving 
the rural nature and natural diversity of our island environment for future generations. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Daisy te Hennepe  

South Pender Island 

 


